
You’re invited to a ribbon-cutting 
ceremony celebrating the newly 
redesigned D.C. Alexander Park!
Be one of the first to see the revitalized 
oceanfront park featuring a scenic overlook, 
new playground, walking paths and much more.

RIBBON-CUTTING
CEREMONY 
D.C. ALEXANDER 
PARK
Friday, October 18, 2024 | 11 a.m. 
D.C. Alexander Park 
500 Seabreeze Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale
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If you would like this publication in an alternate 
format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email 
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 


